
The Minnesota Center for Research and Education (MCARE) is pleased to announce 
the competition for the 2020–2021 FESLER-LAMPERT CHAIR IN AGING STUDIES. 
This is a one-year appointment awarded to a faculty member to support research in 
aging that will enhance and develop their own career in addition to the University’s 
scholarly capacity in aging science. All interested faculty from across the University  
are invited to apply. The Fesler-Lampert Chair in Aging Studies is made possible 
through an endowment from David and Elizabeth Fesler.

The Fesler-Lampert Chair in Aging Studies award 
should be used to develop a tangible product 
such as pilot research work (applied or basic), 
to consolidate knowledge from work already 
undertaken, to work on a larger scholarly project 
such as a book or monograph, or to redirect 
existing scholarly work into the field of aging. 

Although most applicants will have a background  
of work related to aging, we encourage faculty  
who want to extend their previous work into the 
field of aging to apply. These applicants should 
clearly state the reasons for their new interest in 
aging, how they plan to apply their expertise to 
issues related to aging, and their plans for continuing 
this work after the grant period. During the award 
year, the Chair should also disseminate progress and 
results of the project through an appropriate format, 
such as a lecture, in cooperation with the Director  
of MCARE. For a list of the previous recipients, 
please see http://bit.ly/2CzvRC2.

Applicants must be faculty members in good 
standing. All work conducted under the auspices  
of this appointment must acknowledge the  
funding source. On completion of the grant year,  
the Fesler-Lampert Chair will submit an annual 
report outlining how the endowment was used  
and whether the aims of the project were fulfilled  
to the Director of MCARE, the Vice President  
for Research, the Executive Vice President and  
Provost, the Saint Paul Foundation (which 
administers the grant), and the donors.

To apply please complete the form at 
http://bit.ly/2GFXdKV. 

Direct questions to Kate Heckathorn,  
Executive Office and Administrative  
Specialist, Center on Aging 
email: hecka008@umn.edu 

Application deadline: Friday, May 15, 2020  
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